[image: ] NEWSLETTER – WEEK ENDING 26th February 2016 

World Book Day 2nd March 
Wednesday 2nd March we are celebrating World Book day when children are to come dressed as their favourite book character.
Don't forget to see Miss Marshall with any competition entries and author John Siddique is also in to do workshops with the children.


Attendance
Congratulations to 3F with 100% 
Whole school attendance was 96.1%. 
Attendance for the year so far is 95.7%
Class
% Attendance
3F
100
5P
99.4
5W
99.3
6I
98.7
6D
97.9
4HW
97.3
RT
96.0
1B
95.7
RG
94.8
2C
94.1
1C
93.7
2M
93.7
4C
93.3
3C
91.0
The Government target is 96% 
Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 
01274 545019 to let us know the reason.







Teacher Training Day
Monday 29th February 2016
Please note that school will be closed all day on Monday for teacher training. We will reopen on Tuesday 1st March.





Coffee Morning
[bookmark: _GoBack]Weds at 8.45am. All parents welcome! 
Tomorrow we will be visiting the school library in preparation for our visit to the Multicultural Bookshop next Wednesday.





Guest Speaker
We are pleased to welcome Mr Akram Cheema-Khan back in to school on Tuesday 1st March  at 9am and Wednesday 2nd March at 9am.
Akram came in to speak to the ladies in coffee morning a couple of weeks ago and we are delighted he has agreed to come and speak to the rest of the parents.  He will be speaking during assembly time and all parents are welcome.






Film Club – Thursday Evening
There will be no film club this week due to Jasmin and Julie both on training courses. It will resume on Thursday 3rd March.


Parent Evening
Our parent’s consultation evenings are next week on Tuesday 1st March 3.30-5.30pm and Wednesday 2nd March 4-7pm.  The time slips were attached to the bottom of the reports, which parents received last Friday, 8th February.  Please return these slips as early as possible to secure the time required.
We have invited upper schools to be available for the Year 5 parents to speak to, in anticipation for open days and secondary choices in September.  The following schools will be available on the day shown – 
Beckfoot Upper Heaton Wednesday 2nd March
Feversham College Tuesday 1st March
Titus Salt School Wednesday 2nd March
We are still awaiting reply from 11 more schools and will inform you if and when they are available.
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